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EDITORIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

On behalf of the publishers John Wiley & Sons Limited, we are 

pleased to announce the appointment of Professor John R Jones 

as a UK Editor of the Journal of Labelled Compounds and 

Radiopharmaceuticals. Professor Jones has been a member of the 

Advisory Board for the Journal since 1987 and is currently 

Professor of Radiochemistry and Head of the Chemistry 

Department at the University of Surrey, Guildford. He 

graduated in Chemistry from the University College of Wales 

Aberystwyth in 1955,with a Doctorate from the same University 

in 1961. Subsequently in 1979 he was awarded the degree of 

Doctor of Science from the University of Wales. He joined the 

staff at the University of Surrey (formerly Battersea 

Polytechnic) in 1961. 

Professor Jones is author, co-author or editor of numerous 

publications relating to the synthesis and applications of 

isotopically labelled compounds, as well as being a member of 

the Executive Committee for the International Isotope Society. 

He is therefore extremely well qualified to take on the tasks 

as an Editor for the Journal of Labelled Compounds and 

Radiopharmaceuticals. 

Contributors to the Journal can now send their manuscripts to 

the appropriate Editor Professor Jones or Professor Evans in 

the UK, Dr L,Pichat (France) and Dr A P Wolf (USA) 


